
IRF Annual Meeting 

September 2022 

Homeowner quorum was met.   

Board quorum was met. In attendance were Joe Modica, Diana Merciez, Jim Smith and 

Dylan Nelson.  Absent with notice were Bobby Wales.  

Opening remarks  

Recognized and thanked the families who planned and organized the community day 

portion.   

 

Introduced the board members present 

Introduced UPA HOA Manager, Arlene Lauer 

Motioned made to roll over excess funds to next tax year. Motion 2nd. 

Vote taken, unanimously voted to roll over.   

Raffle tickets drawn and prizes handed out. 

 

Meeting concluded. All present invited to join board meeting 




